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Good morning administrators, teachers, and staff ! 

 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! As with every school year, we are working to make necessary 

improvements within our department. We have so many exciting programs lined up for our students 

including the NJ College Fair, Career Day, College Day, FAFSA Night, and more! The School 

Counselors also have a new appointment system set up for students who wish to visit us. Students will be 

able to make appointments from 2 to 14 days in advance and will receive an email reminder for their time 

slot. 

 

Please make sure that you are only sending us students who have an appointment or that we call 

your classrooms for. If a student needs their OnCourse login/password information, they should email us 

only. An appointment is not needed for that. 

 

See below for our caseload information as well as links for our appointments. We will also be sending out 

a flyer with QR codes on it to the students as well. We look forward to making this our best year yet!  

 

Counselor Caseloads: 

 

Ms. Coleman: A-G and Early College  

Ms. Miller: H-O and AVID 

Mrs. Snyder: P-Z 

Ms. Cooper  

 

Counselor Links: 

Appointment with Ms. Coleman 

Appointment with Ms. Miller 

Appointment with Mrs. Snyder 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns! 

 

Thank you, 

PHS Counseling Team 

https://calendar.app.google/8FtLrRdCyq6WgEhA7
https://calendar.app.google/jUnYaLtcMzRwnR2n7
https://calendar.app.google/NPQCFZBcw6Nv6yh99

